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• On the 18th of May since 1922 the 
children and young people of 
Wales have reached out to the 
world with its annual Peace and 
Goodwill Message from the 
young people of Wales. 

• It is unique to Wales.

• The welsh youth movement, Urdd 
Gobaith Cymru took responsibility 
for the Message in the 1950s.
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https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/File:United_Kingdom_labelled_map7.png
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
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• It is sent on the 18th of May every year.
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•



• This year’s message conveys young 
people’s desire to see the world listening 
and learning from the Covid-19 virus 
emergency. 

• It is a letter to the world, and especially to 
leaders, calling on us not to return to the 
old wasteful and selfish ways of living.

• A call to action from the young people 
who want to protect their future and 
our natural world.

• A video of the 2020 Message can been 
seen at www.urdd.cymru/peace from May 
18 2020.

http://www.urdd.cymru/peace






•

•

•

•

•



•

•




